
Patient Group Bowls Event Brockwell Park 
 
 
26th June 2019 
 
 
 
Present: CW, MW, JN, HB-H, JH, DS, MJ 
Apologies: AK, MS, EM, PCa, PCo, NK, SM 
 
 
 
PPG event: 
Sadly we only had 4 PG members from Hetherington attend the event, plus HB-H 
who kindly organised the event again. Managers DS and MJ also attended from 
Hetherington. 
 
We did manage 2 teams of 3 of which was enjoyable. 
 
A big thank you to HBH for organising - baking cakes and serving tea, much 
appreciated by all. 
 
 
There will be another event on Tuesday 23rd July at 2pm, sadly this will be the last 
year that HB-H will be at Brockwell park. 
 
 


